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1. The Office of Logistics has now completed its in- 
depth review of records, both current and in archives, in
an effort to surface any information not heretofore reported 
on drug-related experiments.

2. Information in some files in archives belonging to
the of the Procurement Division
revealed that J U ^ ^ ^ T r ^ o n  behalf of the then Technical 
Services Division (TSD) of the Deputy Directorate of Plans 
(now Office of Technical Service, Deputy Directorate for 
Science § Technology, 0TS/DDS5T), provided the funding mech­
anisms whereby grants were made to various institutions for 
the purpose of conducting drug-related research and experi­
ments. Copies of the pertinent information found in these 
files are forwarded herewith. With the exception of a few 
names, presumed to have been excised when these documents were 
initially forwarded from the proprietaries, these papers are 
complete and therefore are considered sensitive. If there are 
any questions relating to these documents or if they are to 
receive further distribution and therefore require steriliza­
tion, please contact on extension B B M  for
assistance.

Unclassified whenI.removed from att.

Approved for ReleaseBai* jM  ynm.

MEMORANDUM FOR: Acting Deputy Director for Administration

ATTENTION:

FROM:
Logistics

SUBJECT: Records About Drug Experimentation

REFERENCES: a. Memo dtd 3 Oct_7j3__fm_DDA to D/L, same
J  vr— ^  7 j

b. Memo dtd 16 Oct 78 fm EO/OL to DDA, 
same subj it f H H H H B H P )

c. Memo dtd 3 Nov 78 fm EO/OL to DDA, 
same subj J M H H H p



SUBJECT: Records About Drug Experimentation

3. The Chief of the Staff during
the period 1954 to 1966 was asked to review these files 
and advise if, to the best of his recollection, he knew of 
any other such Agency associations pertaining to drug-related 
matters or of any particularly sensitive activities heretofore 
not surfaced in pertinent investigations. He did not.

4. Because the ®^documents were uncovered during the 
course of a complete file-by-file review of the entirety of 
the OL archival records and because - based on those documents 
uncovered - OL has again reviewed all probable sources of 
drug-related documentation, it is believed that the probabil­
ity of any drug-related documents remaining undiscovered in
OL filing systems is so slight as not to merit further search.

Attachments



Attachment (one page) is denied in full 
on the basis of (b)(3).


